FAASTeam presents:

2024 Fort Smith FSM Runway Safety Action Team Meeting

Runway incursions are a major factor in
aviation safety. While many things have been
done to reduce the accident rate in General
Aviation and the Air Carrier Industry, both
sides of the aviation house are still
experiencing far too many runway
incursions. This could be the result of ""Read
back - Hear back" issues, poor airport
signage, pilot inattention/knowledge,
expectation bias, or a combination of factors.
Runway safety is a major concern for all
pilots and if you have been around aviation
for a long period of time you have probably
seen some close calls on the runways and
taxiways, or even been involved in some
yourself.

The conference room is in the main terminal building and is located
upstairs. The stairs are located to the right of the TSA check point.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Event Details

Tue, Mar 5, 2024 at 13:00 CST
Fort Smith Reginal Airport

Airport Terminal Building
Airport Terminal Conference Room

Fort Smith, AR

Contact: Charles Stanick
(479) 459-0048
crstanick@gmail.com
Select #: SW11127369

Representative Charles Stanick
n/a



Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



